
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Week ending:
26/04/2019

Poppy Class, Bluebell 
Class and Sunflower 

Class

Maths
This week we have continued 

exploring teen numbers. We have 
also been looking at graphs and 

had a go at making our own 
pictogram. 

This Week
Our new topic is all about growing. 

We have kicked this off with 
reading and exploring 'The Very 

Hungry Caterpillar.' We are 
learning about the life cycle of a 
butterfly and have had a go at 

sequencing the different parts of 
the story. Each classroom has 
their very own garden centre. 

Things to note...  
Please ensure all PE kits are 

returned named please. 
Aslo remember your wellies for 

Forest Fun, as the secret garden 
may still be a bit squelchy and it 

will be duty too. 

Donations...
As we are learning about growing 
we would love to do some planting 
in our outdoor area. In order to 

do this we are asking for any 
sized donation of soil. Lots or a 

little bit from your garden would 
be very much appreciate. Thank 

you! 

Welcome back! We hope you all 
had a lovely holiday! The children 
are looking healthy and rested. 
We have really enjoyed hearing 
their holiday news. This is going 
to be an action packed half term 
with lots of exciting activities.   

This week's sounds
We have been revising 'ar' 
for star, 'or' for storm and 
we continue to work on our 
tricky words. Please keep 
practising them at home.  


